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Notes for Parent Committee Meeting 

 
  
Troop 393- Committee meeting 18Dec2018 7:15pm 

Troop web site: troop393pa.com 

 

Next meeting date TBD 
 

Attendance  

Tina Keeler (notes), Mike Prouse, Beth Mitchell, Ken Neumann, Wayne Beiler, Lee Landis, Jeff 

Frego, Karen Becker, Greg Logan, John Wiley 

  

 

I.Treasury Report 

• Budget update  

 

Checkbook balance               $10,330.48 

Scout accounts       2,261.40 

Campership fund       1,066.15 

Veteran’s memorial fund         440.71 

 

Total Troop Fund     $6,562.22 

 

• Karen Becker reported that scout accounts do not yet reflect earnings for the poinsettia 

sales as profits are still being determined. Lock-in expenses have been deducted from 

accounts. Karen will send out notifications to scouts with negative accounts after 

poinsettia earnings are added so that money can be deposited.  

• If you would like to see a breakdown of your scout’s account, please let Karen know.  

She can email a link to the account. 

 

II.Old Business 

• Scouting for Food – Six scouts participated the first weekend to drop off bags.  Two 

scouts helped Troop 58 and Pack 286 pickup food the following weekend due to most 

scouts attending the Naval Academy Campout.   

• Naval Academy Campout – large turnout.  Scouts had a fun time, but it was cold!   

• Cookies and Carols – good turnout. The scouts enjoyed making cookies, watching a 

movie, and trying to locate a rogue mouse.  Scouts had a great attitude, were very helpful, 

and did a nice job caroling.  Next year we need to remember trays to deliver the cookies 

(instead of pizza boxes).    

• Pack 105 visited last week with 4 scouts attending and potentially interested in crossing 

over to Troop 393.  They helped to work on sleds.   

 

III.New Business 

• Luke Wiley presented his Eagle Scout Project (Little Beaver Creek Stocked Trout Water 

Sign Project). Constructing 7 signs for various locations along the creek to post 

informational and regulatory signage.  Fish and Game Commission is getting permission 

from property owners to install signs.  Would like to begin in January 2019 and complete 
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by March 2019.  Need approximately 12 helpers.  Approximate cost is $1250.  He will 

ask for donations of materials and funds.  Ken Neumann can provide safety glasses and 

work gloves for the project.  Luke plans on constructing the signs at his house or a scout 

meeting and then planning a work day to install the signs in concrete at each site.  Parents 

asked questions and provided suggestions. Parent committee approves the project.  

Excellent job presenting, Luke! 

• Forms for ski trip Feb 15-17 being handed out at tonight’s meeting.  There is room in the 

cabin for 16 people, so it is on a first come, first serve basis for scouts who turn in their 

paper and payment first.  

 

IV.Upcoming Events 

• Jan 11-12 – Klondike Winter Campout 

• Feb 15-17 – Ski Trip 

• Mar 12 – No Scout Meeting 

• Mar 13 – Hershey Bears Game 

• Apr 6 – Chicken BBQ 

 

 

V.Scoutmaster’s Report (Neal Kuhn). 

•   No report tonight.   


